
Printed Name 

Address 

Phone and/or E-mail Address 

The Honorable Richard Durbin 
United States Senate 
525 South Eighth Street 
Springfield, IL 62703 

Dear Senator Durbin, 

I am an Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) customer and I am writing to inform you 
that I am upset that Congress has not agreed to supply additional funding in order for this 
program to continue any further. 

Recently, we received notice that as of April 2024 the ACP program is expected to end. 
My household relies on this $30 per month discount on our Internet service due to 
financial hardships from the pandemic. With the additional funding from Congress, my 
family would be able to continue working remote when needed, e-learning for school, 
scheduling Teledoc appointments, and so much more.   

The ACP has been enormously beneficial – the over 23 million American households, 
including over 4.5 million senior and elderly citizens, and nearly 1 million veterans, use 
this subsidy for affordable internet services. This support ensures that Americans across 
rural, suburban, and urban areas can afford a broadband connection. 

I respectfully request that you work with others in Congress to preserve the Affordable 
Connectivity Program. Thank you for your attention to this urgent, critical issue. I look 
forward to hearing from you and having the benefit of your views. 

Sincerely,



Printed Name 

Address 

Phone and/or E-mail Address 

The Honorable Tammy Duckworth 
United States Senate 
8 South Old State Capitol Plaza 
Springfield, IL 62701 

Dear Senator Duckworth, 

I am an Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) customer and I am writing to inform you 
that I am upset that Congress has not agreed to supply additional funding in order for this 
program to continue any further. 

Recently, we received notice that as of April 2024 the ACP program is expected to end. 
My household relies on this $30 per month discount on our Internet service due to 
financial hardships from the pandemic. With the additional funding from Congress, my 
family would be able to continue working remote when needed, e-learning for school, 
scheduling Teledoc appointments, and so much more.   

The ACP has been enormously beneficial – the over 23 million American households, 
including over 4.5 million senior and elderly citizens, and nearly 1 million veterans, use 
this subsidy for affordable internet services. This support ensures that Americans across 
rural, suburban, and urban areas can afford a broadband connection. 

I respectfully request that you work with others in Congress to preserve the Affordable 
Connectivity Program. Thank you for your attention to this urgent, critical issue. I look 
forward to hearing from you and having the benefit of your views. 

Sincerely,



Printed Name 

Address 

Phone and/or E-mail Address 

The Honorable Mary Miller 
United States House of Representatives 
604 East Main Street G 
Mahomet, IL 61853 

Dear Representative Miller, 

I am an Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) customer and I am writing to inform you 
that I am upset that Congress has not agreed to supply additional funding in order for this 
program to continue any further. 

Recently, we received notice that as of April 2024 the ACP program is expected to end. 
My household relies on this $30 per month discount on our Internet service due to 
financial hardships from the pandemic. With the additional funding from Congress, my 
family would be able to continue working remote when needed, e-learning for school, 
scheduling Teledoc appointments, and so much more.   

The ACP has been enormously beneficial – the over 23 million American households, 
including over 4.5 million senior and elderly citizens, and nearly 1 million veterans, use 
this subsidy for affordable internet services. This support ensures that Americans across 
rural, suburban, and urban areas can afford a broadband connection. 

I respectfully request that you work with others in Congress to preserve the Affordable 
Connectivity Program. Thank you for your attention to this urgent, critical issue. I look 
forward to hearing from you and having the benefit of your views. 

Sincerely,



Printed Name 

Address 

Phone and/or E-mail Address 

The Honorable Nikki Budzinski 
United States House of Representatives 
133 South 4th Street, Suite 300 
Springfield, IL 62701 

Dear Representative Budzinski, 

I am an Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) customer and I am writing to inform you 
that I am upset that Congress has not agreed to supply additional funding in order for this 
program to continue any further. 

Recently, we received notice that as of April 2024 the ACP program is expected to end. 
My household relies on this $30 per month discount on our Internet service due to 
financial hardships from the pandemic. With the additional funding from Congress, my 
family would be able to continue working remote when needed, e-learning for school, 
scheduling Teledoc appointments, and so much more.   

The ACP has been enormously beneficial – the over 23 million American households, 
including over 4.5 million senior and elderly citizens, and nearly 1 million veterans, use 
this subsidy for affordable internet services. This support ensures that Americans across 
rural, suburban, and urban areas can afford a broadband connection. 

I respectfully request that you work with others in Congress to preserve the Affordable 
Connectivity Program. Thank you for your attention to this urgent, critical issue. I look 
forward to hearing from you and having the benefit of your views. 

Sincerely, 




